

Mr. George Baker 6 Kelley Green New Canaan CT 06840

October 29, 2010

Dear Mr. Baker,

The Friends of the Ventress Memorial Library would like to express our admiration and appreciation for your superb portrayal of John Adams on October 16th. Your performance was entertaining and enlightening, and indeed exceeded our expectations.

The audience was delighted to meet John Adams, and to have the rare opportunity to elicit his opinion on a wide range of issues. We were very pleased to be able to present such a worthwhile program.

Thank you for visiting Marshfield and sharing your unique talents with us!

Sincerely,

Joyce Kinsman

President

Friends of the Ventress Memorial Library